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Nursery Class  
In Nursery this week we continued with our Train Ride theme and learned about the Euro Star 
and Euro Tunnel.  The children have made English Channel sea collages and gone on Euro Star 
adventures in the garden!  We have learned how to say hello in French (Bonjour) and have started 
counting from 1-3 (un, deux, trois).  We have also continued with our phonics activities and sound 
blending games.  In Maths we have been learning how to find the number 'before' a number and 
have been counting backwards.   

NURSERY SPORTS DAY will take place in the Nursery playground on Wednesday 10th July at 2pm.  
Our children who go home at 11.30am are invited to come back to school at 1.45pm on this day.   

HOME ACTIVITY: We would be grateful if you could send us some photographs of a holiday or day 
trip the children have been on. The children will share them with their friends and we will print 
them out to make a class photograph album. Photos can be sent via Class Dojo. Thank you, all 
those families who have sent in photographs, in so far. 

Reception Class 

This week we have continued with our book ‘Oi Frog’.  The children have been consolidating their 
learning of rhyme and have been creating rhyming strings and trying to explain why some words 
do not rhyme.  In Maths we have been learning about odd and even numbers the children have 
enjoyed looking at numbers and working out which ones do not have a partner and therefore are 
odd. 

   

 

EXCITING NEWS 

We have been fortunate enough to book an end of year trip for our Reception children.  The trip 
will take place on Tuesday 16th July and we will be going on a coach to Otterspool Adventure 
Place.  During the day we will complete a range of activities including soft play a petting farm 
and many other exciting things.  The cost of the trip will be £15.00 per child and will include 
lunch provided. A letter with full details will come out next week so you do not need to anything 
until then.  Thank you 

Key Dates: 



  

Sports Day (Reception)- Tuesday 2nd July 9.30am parents and carers are welcome to attend. 

Sports Day (Nursery)- Friday 12th July 2pm parents and carers are welcome to attend.   

Friday 19th July 2024- Finish for Summer Term 1.15pm 

Reminders: 

We know the weather is unpredictable at the moment but please monitor it in terms of applying 
sun cream and wearing a cap.  Thanks 

Snack Money- If you are able to do so, we kindly ask for £1.00 a week contribution towards snack. 


